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7th June 2019
Dear Parents/Carers,

Formby Beach

As part of the topic ‘Oh I do like to be beside the seaside’ Year 1 will be visiting Formby Beach.

Classes 1H and 1D will be visiting on Wednesday 10th July and Classes 1DN and 1C will be visiting on Thursday 11th July. During the visit they will discuss the human and physical features, follow a journey on a map and compare their own locality with the seaside locality.  On arrival, the children will experience the seaside first hand with time to explore the sand and collect some interesting things while walking the Strandline.  If you are happy for your child to bring a bucket and spade please send it into school in a plastic carrier bag with their name clearly labelled on the day of the trip.

The cost of the trip is £7.26 this includes use of the Strandline Activity Kit and transport of £6.19.
Please log onto your ParentPay account to give consent for your child to attend this trip and to pay your voluntary contribution of £7.26. This trip can only go ahead if payments are made to cover the cost of the trip, if you are having difficulty making this payment please contact the school business manager via email, admin@dovedaleprimary.co.uk.
If you cannot pay via ParentPay and require a barcode letter to pay at a PayPoint, please contact the school office.
Please ensure that consent and payments have been made by Friday 28th June.
Children are required to wear school uniform, sensible shoes and a waterproof coat. If the weather is likely to be sunny please provide a sun hat and apply sun lotion before school.
All children are entitled to a school packed lunch, Ham, Cheese or Tuna sandwiches are available. Should you choose to, you can provide your own packed lunch please ensure this is in a disposal bag with your child’s name clearly written on the bag. No fizzy drinks, nut products (this includes peanut butter) or chocolate please. If you would like the school to provide a packed lunch for your child please email your child’s name, class and choice of sandwich to admin@dovedaleprimary.co.uk, no later than Friday 28th June.
Yours sincerely

Mr Smith

Headteacher
​​​​​​​​Imagine, Believe, Achieve 
               

                                                                                                                                                                     

